Redacted

September 20, 2007

Ms. Thuyhong Nguyen

Qwest Government & Education Solutions
1600 7th Avenue, 20th floor

Seattle, WA 98191

Dear Ms. Nguyen

Please know that the intends to move forward with implementation of a
new telephone system and telephone numbering plan. We intend to issue orders for
telephone numbers and related carrier services as soon as our project timelines are
finalized, and following the successful negotiation of a contract with Qwest for carrier
services.

It would be of great value to us to have the number range reserved and assigned to us, so
that we can begin planning for a very complex transition process.

Summary of our requirements:

* Weintend to acquire 4 ISDN PRIs and 2000 DID numbers for purposes of establishing
a consistent dialing plan and provide capacity for future number plan growth.
o The DID numbers should be in a single prefix and the last 4 digits must not begin
with 0, 1, or 9.
+ During a four-month implementation and transition period, we will return a number of
telephone numbers, please know that the counts are estimates at this time:
o We will return 400 existing DIDs
o We will return between 300 - 400 existing Centrex or Flat Business line numbers
o An estimated 60-80 numbers will be retained and converted from Centrex or
Business lines to DIDS
o An estimated 50-80 numbers will be retained for site specific purposes

Please know if there is any further information you need at this time.

Sincerel
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